
NEUSE REGIONAL WATER AND SEWER AUTHORITY  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 FY 2024/2025 BUDGET 
 

The Public is hereby advised that the Executive Director will be submitting the Proposed Budget 
for the Neuse Regional Water and Sewer Authority (NRWASA) for FY2024/2025 to the 
Directors of the Authority.  Copies of the Proposed Budget are on file at the office of the 
NRWASA.  The budget is available for public inspection during normal business hours until the 
Budget Ordinance is adopted.  The office of the NRWASA is located at 2811 Barrus Rd, La 
Grange, North Carolina 28551. 
 
The Neuse Regional Water and Sewer Authority will hold a Public Hearing on the Proposed 
Budget during their regular scheduled meeting on Thursday, May 23, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. or as 
soon thereafter as may be heard at the NRWASA Office at 2811 Barrus Rd, La Grange, North 
Carolina.  Any person who wishes to be heard on the Budget may appear. 
 
Harold Herring 
Executive Director 
 


